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commentletters

From: David Meaney <dmeaney@surewest.net>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 3:42 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Save our trees

Hundreds of mature trees have died in our area of the San Juan Water District due to lack of water 
this year. One neighbor lost five beautiful mature redwoods. We can't continue the harsh water 
restrictions unless it is an absolute last resort. Given the recent rains and predicted rains this season 
we do not yet know the impact of the rains on water supply. Pleased wait until April to make a 
determination of needed water restrictions when the rain impacts are known, not now. Our trees can't 
take another year of 36% water restrictions. 
 
David Meaney 
6207 Lou Ct. 
Granite Bay CA 95746 
dmeaney@ssurewest.net 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


